
House Judiciary Committee,

I urge you to oppose this baseless bill because it is a solution seeking a problem. There is no evidence the current system has 
allowed someone to purchase a firearm when they were not legally allowed to do so. As a result there is no public benefit from the 
bill so it is a constitutional right infringement.

Thank you for your service.

Erik Colville
Salem, OR

--
Disclaimer: Do not read this testimony if you do not accept the following:

Nothing in my communication contains threats, expressed or implied, or
is intended to be threatening. Any conclusion otherwise is solely the
responsibility of the concluder and not me.


